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ONLINE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE EXHIBIT 

 
The licensee, Jimmy Dale Media, LLC, has uploaded all Quarterly 

Issues/Programs lists in the Station WMCJ(AM)’s FCC online public file.  
  
However, in completing the renewal application, it was discovered that due 

to a misunderstanding of the requirements, and through inadvertence, during the 
license term, the Quarterly Issues/Programs lists were not prepared and uploaded 
in a timely fashion.  Also, without legal counsel to assist in the past license term 
until now, the station was unaware of the March 1, 2018, deadline for uploading 
the lists. During the last week, the station’s parttime employee and the owner using 
station records and when necessary for some quarters awareness of programming, 
reconstructed and prepared the Quarterly Issues/Programs lists for quarters from 
the second quarter of 2012 through the last Quarter of 2019.  As noted above, all 
are now uploaded to the online Public File.  There are no full-time employees with 
Station WMCJ(AM) and companion Station WFMH(AM).  There is one partime 
employee, who works on a random schedule less than 20 hours a week, and an 
individual who helps with a religious program on Sundays for just an hour or so. 
The owner also works and has duties which enables the stations to survive. The 
two AM stations are in a small market and with essentially one part-time 
employee, it has been difficult to operate and keep the stations on-air and 
understand the requirements, and due to the struggle financially to keep the stations 
on the air additional help in the past has not been possible.   

The owner has now put in place procedures to ensure continuing proper 
uploading of the Issues/Programs list on a timely basis and a calendar approach is 
in place to help in this effort.  

The 2019 Biennial Ownership Report has been filed.  In reviewing the files 
in preparing the renewal applications, it was discovered that past Biennial 
Ownership reports have not been filed on a timely basis. The licensee is owned by 
one individual, Jimmy Dale Burgess, and has been throughout the license term, so 
there has been no change in ownership at all during the license term.  

 
Through this exhibit, the licensee assures the FCC that new procedures are 

in place for continuing future awareness of all deadlines.  Also, the licensee has 
joined the Alabama Boadcasters Association to better keep up with FCC filing 
requirements through the association’s alerts.  
 


